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Melendez, Yadira

From: Cooney, Jim
Sent: Thursday, June 13, 2024 8:15 AM
To: Melendez, Yadira
Cc: Martin, Faviola
Subject: Fw: June 18 MARN license hearing

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Can you add please? 
 
Jim Cooney 
License Division Manager 
200 E Wells St Room 105, Milwaukee, WI 53202 
(414) 286‐2238 

 
 

From: Bauman, Robert <rjbauma@milwaukee.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2024 7:43 PM 
To: Carol Ann Kucharski <carolannkucharski@gmail.com> 
Cc: DeLessio‐Parson, Ax <Axdp@milwaukee.gov>; Cooney, Jim <Jim.Cooney@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Re: June 18 MARN license hearing  
  
Thank you for sharing your concern. I hope there can be some satisfactory resolution because I do hear broad support for 
MARN but I also hear your concerns which are very legitimate. 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
> On Jun 12, 2024, at 4:32 PM, Carol Ann Kucharski <carolannkucharski@gmail.com> wrote: 
>  
>  
> Ald. Bauman, 
>  
> Thanks again for the conversation with your office assistant regarding noise from the commercial space in my building, 
191 N Broadway. 
>  
> I received the notice in the mail about MARN's license renewal and wanted to share my experience with you. I am in 
unit 206, which receives noise from the daily operations of the MARN Arts + Culture Hub. I really like the organization 
and enjoy the coffee from their coffee shop. 
>  
> However, the live music events are very loud and disruptive inside my condo. I have no problem with loud noise on 
gallery nights, but some of the other events they host are blasted into my unit due to loud amplification. If they would not 
use amplification, that would help a lot. 
>  
> Would you please consider this feedback during their upcoming license renewal. I wish I could be at the license hearing, 
but I will be out of town traveling and will be unable to join the committee meeting. Would you please represent my 
concerns at the meeting since I can't be there to testify? 
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>  
> Thank you for your consideration. 
>  
> Carol Ann Kucharski 
> 191 N Broadway Unit 206 
> 304-771-4401 
>  
> PS - I appreciate that you have been speaking out against allowing guns into the RNC zone. 


